Magni & Carnevale
MOTORS

SAFETY MEASURES AGAINST COVID-19

What we have done:

Sanitization operations have been carried out in all our areas.

All staff members, in addition, have been informed and instructed on the practices to be
implemented, and have been equipped with all the necessary safety devices, in accordance with
WHO indications, to counter the spread of the virus.

Finally, we have organized our Showroom so that it is always possible to maintain safety distances
over 1 meter, both between staff members and with third parties such as customers or suppliers.

What we will continue to do:

Well aware that the current situation requires maximum responsibility and attention from all of us,
we will strive daily to ensure a safe and pleasant stay in our Showroom.

Before any access, the staff will be subjected to a body temperature check, and this will also be done
for customers and suppliers in order to ensure access in total security (the data will be treated in
full respect of privacy and for the purpose of preventing infection).

All spaces will be daily cleaned and periodically sanitized, and will be ensured constant presence of
sanitizing gel dispensers.

Finally, aeration operations of all areas will be carried out daily.
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